
Over the 
Mississippi River

PUBLIC MEETINGS
REGARDING:

Proposed I-270 Bridge Replacement over the Mississippi River 
linking Madison County, IL with St. Louis, MO

Thursday, June 30, 2016

4:00 P.M. to 7:00 P.M.

Southwestern Illinois College (SWIC) – GRANITE CITY CAMPUS

4950 Maryville Road, Granite City, IL

OR

Wednesday, July 13, 2016

4:00 P.M. to 7:00 P.M.

Ann MacDonald Center – 11410 Old Halls Ferry Rd., Florissant, MO

(OPEN FORUM MEETING: NO FORMAL PRESENTATION)

IDOT will host the public meetings to discuss the study for the replacement of the I-270 Mississippi 

River Bridge.  MoDOT, a key partner in the study, will also have staff in attendance.  The same 

information will be presented at the meetings.  The two meetings allow for greater opportunity for 

individuals to attend.  The open forum meeting format provides interested individuals the 

opportunity to attend the meeting and obtain information regarding the proposed replacement of 

the bridge. You may come and go at anytime during the scheduled meeting hours, examine the 

exhibits and speak with IDOT and MoDOT representatives.

The meeting is accessible to individuals with disabilities. Anyone requiring special assistance may contact Karen Geldert, 
IDOT Senior Project Studies Engineer at (618) 346-3157. Persons planning to attend who need a sign language 

interpreter or similar accommodations may notify Illinois Relay at (800) 526-0844 or 7-1-1.  All requests should be made 
at least five days before the meeting.

For more information visit the study website at:

www.idot.illinois.gov/projects/i-270-over-the-mississippi-river


